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SYNOPSIS To formalize recognition SHI International Corporation, 

which is already listed on the State Procurement Contract, for 

matters dealing with the purchase and installation of 

Information Technology products. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT No impact to the City Budget. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The State of Arkansas already recognizes SHI International 

Corporation in its State Contract to permit the purchase of 

certain projects without a requirement of formal competitive 

bids. In addition, certain subcontracts with the State allow for 

the purchase of implementation, training and integration 

services.  This resolution permits the City to take advantage 

of this subcontract when the Purchasing Manager confirms 

that it is in the best interests of the City to do so.   

 

 


